February 10, 1981

Mr. Bill Nittler

Thank you very much for your interest and your letter
in regards to our new radio station.

Cottonwood Communications Corporation of Alamogordo,
New Mexico purchased the radio station here in Hobbs which
formally broadcast under the call letters of KWEW on the same
frequency. Our official call letters are KUUX (called K-double U X)
We program the Country Crossover sound and are receiving very
favorable response to this format locally.

Again, thank you very much for the letter dated January 26, 1981

any futher information required just drop us a line.

incerely, E::
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Jerry Parker
Program Director KUUX




